
Eco Warriors Minutes 7.12.22 

Attendees: Bonnie, Dixie, Caine, Hollie, Jemima 

Apologies: Gracie (football), Katie (unwell), Tillie (unwell), Theo, 

Austin 

 

1. Announcements 

• Disposing fruit peelings every day 

• Supplier for fruit still ongoing 

• Welcome to Hollie from Mrs Pye’s class! 

 

2. Discussion  

• Shared with Hollie our roles and projects so far 

• Bonnie – how is the playground games around the world going 

with the playground ambassadors? Bonnie is going to share the 

posters with the ambassadors this afternoon and then give 

Mrs Lumsden the posters to put up on her window 

• Compost fruit peelings – how is it going? Some days we 

remember some days we don’t. Excellent suggestion from Caine 

if they see the bin isn’t taken one day they can take it 

themselves to help them out 

• Suggestion from Caine – roles within Eco 

 

3. Actions 

• We made roles within Eco that each of us will take lead of 

when a project arises 

• We talked about what ideas we could do to support our school 

within our areas e.g. Energy – black out day or Water warrior 

could check the taps are off in each classes and children are 

bringing in water bottles instead of plastic one use bottles 

• Miss Evans shared the Sustrans travel survey with the group. 

It is an audit to see how children travel to school. Warriors 



mentioned we have done things on Walk to School week before. 

She said we will do different projects during the year to 

encourage children to travel by walking, scooting, cycling or 

parking further away and then repeat the audit at the end of 

the year and hopefully see more children travelling without a 

car to school 

 

4. To do for next week:  

• Sustrans travel survey to be completed in class by next 

meeting 

• Think of some projects to do with your role in eco 

• Bonnie to talk with playground ambassadors and all warriors to 

support with playing the new playground games 


